King and Prime Minister

His Majesty Salman bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud

The Custodian of the two Holy Mosques

Office of His Majesty the King

Royal Court, Riyadh

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

Your Majesty,

I am writing to you on a matter of great urgency.  As you probably know, Sudanese national and political activist Alaa Aldin al-Difana is currently being held incommunicado without charge, following his arrest on 26 December 2016, raising fears he could be at risk of torture and other ill-treatment.  He is in critical need of access to a lawyer and medical care.

Please take the following immediate steps to reverse this injustice and violation of Alaa Aldin 
al-Difana’s human rights:

· Please release Alaa Aldin al-Difana immediately and unconditionally if he is being detained because of his peaceful activism; 

· Please ensure that, pending his release, he is granted immediate access to the medical treatment he requires, prompt and regular access to his family and a lawyer of his choosing, and ensure that he is protected from torture and other ill-treatment;

· In accordance with their obligations under international law, please ensure that Alaa Aldin al-Difana is not deported to Sudan, where there is a real risk to his safety.
Thank you for your prompt attention to this urgent situation.  

Sincerely,
Ambassador Abdullah bin Fisal

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia

601 New Hampshire Ave. NW

Washington DC 20037

Dear Ambassador,
I am writing to you on a matter of great urgency.  As you probably know, Sudanese national and political activist Alaa Aldin al-Difana is currently being held incommunicado without charge, following his arrest on 26 December 2016, raising fears he could be at risk of torture and other ill-treatment.  He is in critical need of access to a lawyer and medical care.
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al-Difana’s human rights:

· Please release Alaa Aldin al-Difana immediately and unconditionally if he is being detained because of his peaceful activism; 
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Sincerely,
